
Dear Parents and Carers,  

 

As we end this term it is lovely 

to see the sun shining again! 

The children  have worked so 

hard since the Christmas 

holidays and it has been 

wonderful to see them 

developing new skills. Some of 

our children are 

communicating more either 

through their own specific 

means of communication or  

using more words, children's 

writing is developing as is their 

ability to use numbers.  

Equally lots of our pupils have 

taken leaps in their everyday 

life skills too. It has been a 

particular pleasure for me to 

discuss the progress you are noticing 

at home when we meet at annual 

reviews. This feedback is so important 

to our staff as it enables them to see 

the  impact of their hard work on 

enabling our children to develop in all 

areas of their learning!  Thank you for 

your continued support in this too as I 

know you give so much to helping our 

children learn at home and 

supporting our community!  

 

Sadly, we have to say goodbye to a 

number of people this Easter. Pat Peal 

our chair of governors has decided to 

step down after many many years of 

service. I  am sure you will all wish to 

join me in thanking her for her huge 

contribution to our school .  If you 

would like to contribute to our 

collection for her please see Linda in 

the front office. We are also soon to 

say a brief goodbye to Sophie Milner -

Smith and Lauren Lucas as they go on 

maternity leave and we wish them all 

the best and look forward to meeting 

their new arrivals very soon.   We also 

say goodbye to Lydia Sole who is 

leaving us to start the journey towards 

becoming an educational 

psychologist. She will be a great loss 

to our specific school community but 

will make a wonderful contribution to 

the lives of many children with 

SEND in this new venture! We wish 

her all the best!  

 

Thank you to you all for being so 

flexible with our building works. 

Those of you who pick up their 

children from Hunter Block and 

Tiger classes will no doubt be able 

to see the MUGA near 

completion! Over the holidays the 

back playground surface, internal 

corridor surface all single pane 

windows and external doors are 

being replaced so we should see 

some real building improvements 

on our return!  

 

I do hope you have enjoyed our 

Easter celebrations this week. I 

wish you all a wonderful  Easter 

break and look forward to 

welcoming you back in the 

summer term!  
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The Federationõs West Worthing 5k & 10k Fun Run was a great success!  

We had over 300 competitors running along the seafront with many 

raising extra money through sponsorship.  Several staff members from 

all three schools put on their running shoes for the event so a huge 

thank you to them.  And thank you to everyone that helped out; our 

marshals, water givers, donation collectors, cake bakers and sellers 

and crowd cheerers!  It was lovely to see lots of people out in the rain 

to support our schools; making a great atmosphere at the start and 

finish line and awards ceremony.  We had good feedback from some 

runners and we look forward to making next yearõs event even bigger, 

walkers and runners of all abilities will be welcome!   The final total is 

still be counted and we will  publish  this in  our next Newsletter.  

We would also like to thank Ridge Crest Cleaning for sponsoring the 

registration tent and collection buckets.  

 Worthing 5K & 10K Fun Run   

 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Please contact  Nikki Shepherd via the School Office on Tel : 01903 242835  
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Each year the pupils at Palatine take part in a Nationwide charity event for Happy Days Childrenõs chari-

ty. Families of children at Palatine have sponsored their children in this event; ôDance Wiggleõ and have 

raised a huge £786!  

Happy Days provide holidays and activities for sick children and those with disabilities and/or special 

needs. The charity has paid for several summer outings and Pantomimes for the children at Palatine.  

If you still have sponsor money to collect, please can you send  this to school as soon as you are able.  

Thank you  

Dance Wiggle!  

 



 

Time To Dance  
 

Earlier this month, 11 pupils from within KS2 took part in the 

annual Time to Dance Festival. They have practiced 

tirelessly, every week since January, to rehearse and 

prepare a performance piece to Justin Timberlake's 

 'Can't stop the feeling'.  

 

On Monday 20th March, the group visited The 

Worthing  Pavilion in the  afternoon to have one last dress 

rehearsal and sound check. We then returned to school 

to enjoy some chill out time & tea before returning for the 

main event. All 11 pupils were absolutely fantastic on 

stage. They danced with enthusiasm, pride and a  smile 

on their faces. They were a credit to themselves and the 

whole school. It was wonderful to see the confidence 

with which they took on this challenge! We all felt 

enormous pride as they delivered their message that 

õeveryone can dance!õ   

 

A huge well done to the following pupils: Ryan Gallagher, 

Charlie Irelan -Hill, Erin Ledword, Honey Oakes, Peter 

Holbrook, Lewis Wakeham, Jake Miles, Maddie Williams, 

Ben Scott, David Dos Ramos, and  Oscar Thorpe.  

Fire Engine Visit  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

   The Albion Cup  
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Junior Hub pupils, along with a few other classes enjoyed 

a visit from the Fire service last week. The children 

thoroughly enjoyed their educational, but fun visit.  

The children were informed how to keep safe in a fire 

emergency and also talked about how to prevent a fire. 

They were also given the opportunity to play with the 

Fire hoses, and dressed in Fireman outfits!  

 

We hope you enjoy the photos to the right which show 

just how much the children enjoyed the Fire service visit.  

On Monday 3rd April 6 pupils from Tiger & Lemur class 

attended the Albion cup at the Triangle leisure centre in 

Burgess Hill. They played 6 matches against 3 other 

schools and then played a final game to work out      

positions.  

 

All pupils worked really hard at their intercepting,        

defending, attacking, scoring and communication on 

the pitch. Their enthusiasm, dedication  and physical   

efforts were brilliant and they didn't stop trying  for the 

duration of the tournament. All pupils returned to school 

happy with their medals and an ice cream in their     

tummies!  

  

Well done to William Kemp Brendon Crumbie, Bradley 

Farrell, Charlie Irelan -Hill, Tino Santana and Ivan 


